
City Council Meeting 

February 25, 2025

Service Agreement with Bellingham Marine for the 

Replacement of  Two Floating Docks 

in the Corpus Christi Marina at Cooper’s Alley L-Head
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Background

• The Corpus Christi Marina is a year-round tourist attraction as one of

the largest marinas on the Gulf Coast.

• Cooper’s Alley L-Head offers the only public boat ramp along the

Corpus Christi Bayfront and the floating docks were installed in 2006.

• In 2020, Hurricane Hanna caused severe damage to the entry

ramps/floating docks & produced large cracks in the floats.

• The docks received repairs to the entry ramps in 2021 to bring them

back into operation but have continued to degrade due to the cracks,

heavy use & additional storm damage.
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Location
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Status of Current Floating Docks
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Service Agreement

2025 2025 2025 

March - May June - July August  

Construction Delivery/Install Completion 

 

• The replacement docks will essentially be identical in design, 

function/specifications to the previous docks & also come from the 

original manufacturer, Bellingham Marine. 

• The scope of the Service Agreement provides for all materials, 

labor/construction & installation. 

• The replacement will require minimal ramp closures with no 

additional engineering or construction.
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Recommendation

• Staff recommend approval of the Service

Agreement with Bellingham Marine for the

replacement of two floating docks in the Corpus

Christi Marina at Cooper’s Alley L-Head.


